
The City of Waconia is reconstructing Highway 5 between Main Street and Maple 
Street in 2027. Please join us for a business meeting to discuss updates on the 
City’s direction informed by the comments and concerns we received from prior 
attendees, and our subsequent discussions with MnDOT.

Highway 5: Phase 2 Improvements 

BUSINESS MEETING 

When: Tuesday, December 17 @ 3 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Where: Waconia City Hall (201 South Vine Street, Waconia, MN 55387)
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201 S Vine St, 
Waconia, MN 55387

Visit bit.ly/th5waconia 
or scan the QR Code 
below to learn more.

Contact
Shane Fineran
952-442-3100
sfineran@waconia.org


